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Diary Dates 
March  
16th Room 11, 12, 13 & 14 excursion to Urrbrae Wetlands, SAY NO TO BULLYING casual day 
19th  Read Mob event – 12 noon 
19th - 23rd Lab on Legs for Reception - Year 3 classes 
21st  Sunsafe performance for R/1 classes 
23rd Volleyball clinics for Years 4-7 
26th Fundraising Movie night – ‘The Vow’ 7pm at Capri Theatre 
28th - 30th  Lab on Legs for Years 4 - 7 
 

Dear parents, students and friends, 

This Friday (16th) is the National SAY NO TO BULLYING DAY. Our students will be focussing on the issues of bullying and 
how to keep safe through a whole school assembly. The colour orange has been chosen to be the representative colour 
of the day and so we have asked all children to wear casual clothes on Friday that are predominantly orange. Students 
might choose to wear orange shoelaces, ribbons etc. The SRC have asked each child participating in the day to bring a 
gold coin donation which will be given to a charity. A list of charities has been presented to each class through their SRC 
reps and is currently being discussed and voted upon. The SRC will determine the chosen charity at their next meeting. 
Our policy on anti bullying is available from our web site 
 http://www.colgrdnsps.sa.edu.au/CLGPS/Policies_and_Reports.html and further information about the national campaign 
and day can be found at www.bullyingnoway.gov.au 
 

Regards 
Debbie Graham 
Principal 

Fundraising Committee 
 

MOVIE NIGHT - THE VOW Monday 26th March at Capri Theatre (141 Goodwood Road, 
Goodwood.) 

Tickets are $15.00 and it includes a glass of champagne or soft drink. What a great way to socialise 
with your girlfriends on a Monday evening sitting back watching a chick flick & sipping on bubbles! 
Drinks are from 7pm with the movie starting at 7:45pm. Men are also more than welcome to attend. 
Your support will be greatly appreciated. Don’t forget to spread the word to mothers, sisters and 
friends to see if they are interested! Tickets will be on sale at the front office. There are still tickets 
available, so pop in to the front office and get your tickets today! 
 
 

Resource Centre 

 
Congratulations to the following students for 'meeting the challenge' this week: 
Room 1:  Jed, Angelina 
Room 12:  Shiphrah 
Room 14:  Jasper, James, Ebony 
Room 22:  Aneesa 
Room 23:  Kiana 
 

Keep up the good work guys! 
 



Resource Centre 
2012 is the National Year of Reading. One event that is happening is the READ MOB EVENT on Monday March 19.  
AT SCHOOL – at 11.50 a.m. teachers and classes will be walking to the oval with their funky glasses and book to ‘FREEZE 
READ’ at 12 noon. We will be reading for 5 minutes and then return to classes. 
AT MITCHAM LIBRARY – 5 middle primary classes will be walk to Mitcham Library with their book and funky glasses to 
freeze read and then be entertained by poet Mike Lucas. 
Another event is a boys’ writing workshop with Australian author Susannah McFarlane at the Mitcham Library. 12 boys 
have been selected to participate in this event on the day after READ MOB EVENT. 
Jan Hakkaart, Teacher Librarian 
 

Vacation Care  
Vacation Care programs and booking sheets are available from the school website under school information, from the 
newsletter website or from the front office. Please fill in booking form AND excursion form.  Booking forms are due in BY 

FRI 16th MARCH. You will receive a confirmation of your booking shortly. 

After Hours Sport 
Basketball: Yr 6/7 Girls - CLG 19 defeated St Peters Woodlands 12, Yr 6/7 Boys - CLG 45 defeated Ascot Park 14, Yr 4/5 
Girls - CLG 16 defeated Glenelg 4, Yr 4/5 Boys - CLG 8 defeated by Glenelg 12, Yr 3/4 Boys - CLG 20 defeated St Peters 
Woodlands 2, Yr 2 Mixed - CLG 0 defeated by St Theresa's 22 
Soccer: If you are interested in playing soccer for the school in Terms 2 and 3, we still have places available. Please 
contact Wyatt on 0408 802 348 for more info. 
Cricket: A Grade - CLGPS Red 85 defeated by Clapham 3 / 86, A Grade - GLGPS Blue 4 / 147 defeated Plympton 8 / 77, 
C Grade - GLGPS Red 2/55 (Av 27.5) defeated Blackforest Blue 6/56 (Av 9.33), Kanga Senior - CLGPS Red 10 / 104 (Av 
10.4) defeated St Anthonys Blue 10 / 36 (Av 3.6), Kanga Juniors - CLGPS Blue Lost to St John Baptist. 
SAPSASA Knockout Cricket - The boys were defeated in the second round of the SAPSASA knockout competition 
loosing to Concordia College. More than half of the CLG team are in year 6 so they will be eligible to play again next year. 
Although we did not bowl as well as we did in the first round we did put in a really good fielding performance. Our 
batting struggled on a slow turf pitch losing wickets early in the chase of the target of 96 which put us on the back foot 
from which we were not able to recover. The boys enjoyed their time in the competition and now know that we have to 
raise our game if we are going to go further in the competition next week. Well done guys. 
 

Canteen 
Volunteers help the canteen run. Please, please consider donating a few hours a month to help out. We urgently need 
help every Wednesday and Thursday from 9:00am until 11:30am. We also URGENTLY need help in the Canteen for the 
upcoming special lunch. 2 helpers are required on Monday 19th from 9:00am – 12:00pm, Tuesday 20th from 9:00am – 
12:00pm and on Wednesday 21st 9:00am – 12:00pm. Even if you can offer to help just one day a month, every bit helps. 
The coffee is free and you can even bring a friend! 
Helen Parsons, Canteen Manager 
 

Working Bee 
This year the Grounds & Environment Committee is planning to hold a working bee each term to roughly coincide with a 
major event being held in that term. The working bees are a great way to help spruce up the gardens and yard area via 
pruning, weeding, tidying and generally beautifying the school grounds. It only takes an hour or two of your weekend, 
and when the weather's fine, it's quite a nice way to spend an afternoon. You can bring the kids to help out, and 
together demonstrate a positive sense of school pride. Just remember to bring gloves, tools and garbage bags. 
The date for the Term 1 Working Bee is Sunday 1st April (just prior to Enterprise Day) from 1pm-3pm. Just rock up 
with your gear, find a spot that needs work, and get started! We'll see you there. 
 

Community News 
Advertisement or sponsorship is not to be seen as an endorsement by the school, or its staff or students, of any 
particular product or service. 
 

Thinking about Foster Care? Foster Carers can be single, couples, people at home, working full-time, part-time or studying. Free 
training and ongoing professional support (including 24-hour assistance) is provided. Find out more at one of our upcoming 
information sessions: Tuesday 3rd April 2012 at Woodcroft Community Centre (175 Bains Rd, Morphett Vale SA 5162) 6.30-8.30pm.  
For more information or bookings call Linda on 8131 3456 or visit  
www.anglicare-sa.org.au/foster-care 
 

Sturt Blue Light: Movie/Disco event for kids aged 5-12 yrs - Friday 30th March at Event Cinema, Westfield Marion. There will 
be a disco with a professional DJ with lots of prizes and then a movie - The Lorax - Dr Seuss Starts at 6.30pm finishes at 9.30pm. It's a 
Lock-in and fully supervised by Police and Sturt Blue Light Volunteers. The kids have their own toilet facilities (not open to the public) 
and are able to buy drinks and popcorn etc, which is enclosed in the Blue Light Area. Tickets are $15. Part proceeds go back into the 
community to assist Police run programs with young people. Tickets available at the Cinema Box office or phone 8377 8588 
 

Talk so Kids will Listen and Listen so Kids will Talk - 1 evening session on Wednesday 21st March, 7.30pm – 9.30pm, Effective 
Living Centre (26 King William Rd, Wayville) Cost $10/$15 Bookings 8271 0329 
 

Up for a challenge? A family friendly rogaine event is being held on Saturday 24th March starting from Langley Hall at CLG. What is 
rogaining? It is a form of orienteering except you choose where you wish to go. The event starts at 5pm and finishes at 9pm. It is 
advisable that you get there at least 45-60 minutes prior to plan your route. Teams range from 2-5 people. Discount is provided for 
families entering and if it is your first time you will be recognised as a novice. Dinner & drinks is provided at the end of the event. For 
more information or an entry form http://sa.rogaine.asn.au/ 


